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CITY ENGINEER

Al Stanek

City of Racine

730 Washington Avenue, Room 304
Racine, WI 53403

RE: Reserved Parking
Dear Mr. Stanek:

The purpose of this correspondence is to request an opportunity to discuss the
reserved parking spaces in the municipal lot located behind the Corner House
with the Transit and Parking Commission.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 262/898-
7404.

Sincerely,
—
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Kristin Niemiec

Community Development Manager

2320 RENAISSANCE BLVD., STURTEVANT, W1 53177 (262) 898.7400 FAX: (262) 898-7401 rcedc@racinecountyede.org



Signage problems for paid reserved parking.
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Problem

The tenants with reserved paid parking spots in the public parking lot located behind 1505 Washingfon Ave
are dealing with an ongoing problem of parking violators. This is something that happens on a daily basis,
and sometimes many times per day. We believe that a change in signage would help the problem. It is
not fare to the tenants who pay for this reserved privilage to have fo park somewhere else or get involved with
confrontations with the violators. It is also time consuming to call for ticketing, and a waste of police resources.
We ask that these changes please be made in a positive effort to stop the problem.



